
 
I am delighted to advise that our applications for a April - July 2020 work experience placement for 
students will be opening on Monday 2nd December from midday, and will close at midnight on 
Wednesday 11th December 2019.  
 
 

 
Our placements are 5 days long, and take place in school term time only. Our programme is 
nationally accredited as Gold Standard by Fair Train, meaning that the placements we offer students 
are of the highest standard – we have over 26 departments that offer work experience placements. 
Placements are for year 10 students and above in secondary school or college. 
  
Below is a link to a video to share our top tips when applying for a work experience placement at 
British Airways! 
https://vimeo.com/359772547 
  
If their application is successful, students will be invited to an interview day during February 2020 
half term, as part of our ongoing employability strategy to support young people develop work 
readiness skills. On this interview day, they can then declare which weeks they are available to do 
their placement. 

 
The opportunities for work experience in Cardiff and Glasgow include: 

·             Engineering 
  
Please note that students can only apply for one placement.  For more information or to apply for a 
placement, please visit our website: 
https://careers.ba.com/work-experience 
 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fvimeo.com%2F359772547&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cb62c1b258c0f428decfb08d77311f938%7C5969f4eef4524018a4f5fce2e79c67c4%7C0%7C0%7C637104393341823956&sdata=LM0lASwGA9r0Hf1gtMbH1wrpXQ8xmHXoa7Buo0qh%2F50%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fcareers.ba.com%2Fwork-experience&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cb62c1b258c0f428decfb08d77311f938%7C5969f4eef4524018a4f5fce2e79c67c4%7C0%7C0%7C637104393341823956&sdata=kBEe5sfGqpyheFv%2BqasLmsC2YwiFpHNTgbk3MTWuIIA%3D&reserved=0

